
MINUTES 

CITY OF NEGAUNEE SPECIAL MEETING – BUDGET SESSION 

OCTOBER 6, 2016 

 

 

A Budget Session of the Negaunee City Council was held on Thursday October 6, 2016 at 6:30 

pm in the Negaunee Senior Center. 

 

Members Present:  Mayor Schuhknecht, Council Members Visser, Kangas, Smith, Saari, and 

Wallner, and Gladwell  

 

Members Absent:  Mayor Schuhknecht and Council Member Gladwell 

 

APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Smith, supported by Council Member Wallner and 

unanimously carried to approve the agenda as presented. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Gary Sjolund commented on funding pensions. 

 

2017 CITY BUDGET 

 

At this time City Manager Thornton reviewed various items that were handed out at the meeting 

such as a Mining Journal article regarding Ishpeming’s water and sewer rates, Utility Rate 

comparisons with other cities and pension funding spreadsheet. 

 

The Council reviewed the proposed 2017 Fee Schedule.  City Manager Thornton was asked to 

bring back information regarding resident/non-resident information regarding the cemetery and 

unit sales for the past two or three years for electric.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Charles Sundberg commented on the Rolling Mill project pertaining to a relative. 

 

COUNCIL COMMENT 

 

Council Member Saari stated that he would like to see some resolution to the issue at the Lahti’s 

residence on Rolling Mill. 
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ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further business to discuss a motion was made by Council Member Smith, 

supported by Council Member Wallner and unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 

pm. 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Ann Ducoli 

Deputy Clerk  


